
House Rules Chair and Members 

 

We urge a NO vote on HB 3475. The Electoral College is the fairest and most appropriate 

system for the National vote for the US President. 

 

Ruth Bendl Ph. 503-919-3886 

10980 SW Muirwood Drive. Portland OR 97225 

 

Sharon Cornish Ph 503-648-2335 

P.O. Box 312 Hillsboro  97213 

 

Joseph Jebbiia Ph. 503-639-1275 

13505  SW 110th Ave. Tigard OR  97223-3809 

 


